From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 07:03:17 PM

To: Adler, Noah <NAdler@manatt.com>

Cec: De la Cruz, Victor <VDelaCruz@manatt.com>

Subject: Re: DEIR Comment Letter - Hollywood Center (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
Hi Noah,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 3:50 PM Adler, Noah <NAdler(@manatt.com> wrote:

Mindy,

Attached please find a comment letter on the Draft EIR for the Hollywood Center project (ENV-2018-2116-EIR) from Victor
De la Cruz on behalf of AMDA College of the Performing Arts. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our
offices.

Take care,

Noah

Noah Adler
Senior Land Use Planner

Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, LLP
2049 Century Park East

Suite 1700

Los Angeles, CA 90067

D (310) 312-4153 F (310) 914-5726
NAdler@manatt.com

COVID-19
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it, may contain confidential
information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are
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